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Hi Deanna:

We are in the process of assembling a number of written notifications to SBL holders that will be
mailed in the next few weeks.

As such, we are requesting authorization from the SCSA Board for the Stadium Manager to enter
into agreements (not to exceed $20,000) in order to print and mail invoices, default notices, and
termination letters to SBL account holders in-line with the direction of the SCSA Board.

Many SBL holders require paper copies of documents under their SBL agreements. These notices
provide protection against any allegation that notice was not received by any SBL holder as a result
of emails that are blocked by filtering software or that otherwise go undelivered. 

Thanks in advanced for your consideration.

JIM

JIM MERCURIO
Executive Vice President & General Manager
Forty Niners Stadium Management Company
T 408.562-4944  |  M 650 642-4909
Levi’s® Stadium
4900 Marie P. DeBartolo Way
Santa Clara, CA 95054
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